
Seven Hills District – District 22

2024 Spring Assembly Report

- Currently we have 7 Al Anon Meetings in our district, including 1

beginner meeting

o We have 5 meetings that are face to face only.

o We have 2 meetings that are hybrid.

o Monday’s 8:00 meeting is using an Alateen book for their

discussions.

o Tuesday at 5:30 are using How Al-Anon Works.

o Wednesday’s 12:30 meeting is an open discussion format

using the daily readers.

o Wednesday’s 6:30 meeting is using Reaching For Personal

Freedom and a topic basket.

o Friday’s 7:00 meeting is for newcomers and the 8:00 meeting

is now face to face only.

- We have delivered How Al-Anon Works to all the libraries in the

district but one. That library was not taking any donations for

their collection at the time.

- Our District will continue to fund the ZOOM account for another

year.

- Challenges include attracting newcomers. We have 2 groups that

do not have a GR.

- We have all district positions filled.

- We had a district sponsored workshop on OUTREACH. The

workshop was hybrid. We had about 14 attendees.

- We are actively looking for new officers at group and district

levels.


